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The sheep listen to the 
voice of the Good 
Shepherd. 
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 And He calls His sheep 
by name and leads them 
out. 
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When He has brought out 
all His sheep, and the 
sheep follow Him, 
because they know His 
voice.  
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However, they will not 
follow a stranger, 
because they do not 
recognize the voice of 
strangers. 
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I came that they might 
have life and have it to the 
full.  
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 I am the Good 
Shepherd.  

 
  The Good Shepherd 
gives His life for His 
sheep. 
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 I am the Good 
Shepherd.  I know My 
sheep and My sheep 
know Me, just as the 
Father knows Me and I 
know the Father. 
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And I give My life for My 
sheep. 
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I  have other sheep that 
do not belong to this 
sheepfold.  I must lead 
them also.  
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I have other sheep that 
do not belong to this 
sheepfold.  I must lead 
them also.  
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John chapter 10,  
verses 3b-5, 10b-11, 

14-16 
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